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16 January 2024

Thank you for your request on 18 December 2023 to Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) for the following information:

Enquiring about 1426 and 1428 dominion road mount Roskill. Requesting information
regarding if they are going to start building. How many are they building (the information on
the website isn’t clear about what address is being built on wants to where the boundary. if
they are going to put up structure. wants to know how far from the wants to know whether its
private or whether we still own it. Also, how far away from the boundary are they building.

The site was sold to a community housing provider who will develop the property. Therefore, Kainga
Ora is unable to answer the questions raised.

More information on other developments underway across RoskKill can be found at:
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en NZ/urban-development-and-public-housing/public-housing/public-housing-
developments//searchDevelopments?Search=Roskill&PageNum=1

Please note that Kainga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request may be published at
https://kaingaora.govi.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information
removed.

Please be assured Kainga Ora will continue to keep the community informed and updated as our plans
progress.

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

Jrgc—

Don Badman
Acting Team Leader, Government Relations





